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July 18, 2023 
 
Mr. Daniel Avery, Executive Director  
Northeastern Indiana Regional Coordinating Council  
200 East Berry Street, Suite 230  
Fort Wayne, IN 46802 
 
Fiscal Year 2024 – 2028 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) Approval  
 
Dear Mr. Avery:  
 
The Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) has completed its review of the FY 2024-2028 
Transportation Improvement Program for the Northeastern Indiana Regional Coordinating Council (NIRCC). 
State and locally initiated transportation projects were reviewed for accuracy and compliance under The 
Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA), Public Law 117-58. 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that on behalf of Governor Eric Holcomb, I approve your FY 2024-2028 
Transportation Improvement Program. This document will serve as support for the local and INDOT projects in 
your area that fall within the FY 2024-2028 timeline and will be included by reference in the FY 2024-2028 
Indiana Statewide Improvement Program (STIP).  
 
If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact Roy Nunnally at 317-234-1692.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Smith, Commissioner 
Indiana Department of Transportation 
 
 
cc:  Lyndsay Quist 
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